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Aelod Senedd Cymru dros Aberconwy 
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Mr Martin Cox, 
Head of North West Operations, 
Natural Resources Wales, 
Via email 
 
  

  

5 April 2022 
 
Re: River Conwy pollution  

  

Dear Martin,  
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
I am writing to report potential pollution being released into the Conwy River, allegedly by a 
commercial property within Llanrwst. Please find attached photographic evidence submitted to me 
by a concerned constituent. 
 
From reviewing this documentation I am sure you will appreciate the serious concerns that this 
situation has raised amongst residents. Therefore, I would kindly ask that Natural Resources Wales 
(NRW) immediately investigate into this matter and identify the source of this pollution. Given the 
serious concern that this issue has raised within the local community and the potential 
environmental damage that could be done to the Conwy River, I would ask that this matter be 
treated as urgent.  

I thank you for your attention to this matter and look forward to receiving your response at the 
earliest opportunity so that I may update my constituents accordingly. 

Kind regards,  

 
Janet Finch-Saunders MS/AS  
Enc- Photographic evidence  

Janet.Finch-Saunders@senedd.wales 

Constituency Office 
29 Madoc Street, 

Llandudno LL30 2TL 

Swyddfa’r Etholaeth 
29 Stryd Madog,  

Llandudno LL30 2TL 

01492 871 198 


